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Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: Sharon Coleman <clm469@comcast.net>
Sent: Sunday, March 22, 2015 3:20 PM
To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards
Subject: Re: save lake almanor

Charles L Coleman 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 
On Mar 18, 2015, at 10:25 AM, Barnes, Peter@Waterboards <Peter.Barnes@waterboards.ca.gov> wrote: 

Thank you for your comments.  Can you please provide me with a name so I can 
ensure that the comments are attributed to the correct person?  
  
Sincerely, 
  
Peter Barnes 
Engineering Geologist 
Water Quality Certification Program 
Division of Water Rights  
State Water Resources Control Board 
Phone: (916) 445-9989 
Email: Peter.Barnes@waterboards.ca.gov 
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From: clm469@comcast.net [mailto:clm469@comcast.net]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 17, 2015 6:33 PM 
To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards 
Subject: save lake almanor 
  
How can the State Water Board justify such a sweeping proposal without providing a 
cost estimate and a cost-benefit analysis? 


